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 The Mission of the Superior Court of California, County of Orange is to:  
Serve the public by administering justice and resolving disputes fairly, efficiently, and expeditiously. 

 
Civil Fee Payment Portal 

May 16th, 2025 
 

 

Overview 

The Orange County Superior Court is excited to 
announce a new enhancement to the mobile 
application, available on May 16, 2025, which 
introduces a redesigned layout and improved user 
interface, making it more convenient than ever to 
access court services.  

To pay fees online, users can scan the QR code on the 
Fee Payment Voucher or visit the Court’s Public 
website, Civil Fee Payment Portal page available 
through Online Services.  

Users can locate a case, with fees due, by performing a 
case number search.  

  

They can also locate a case, with fees due, by clicking 
the “ ” in the top right corner and performing a 
calendar search.  
 

 
After locating the case, click the blue “Pay Fees” link. 

 
 

 

 

A listing of all case participants displays for the user to 
select the participant for whom they are paying fees.  
 

 

The user will be prompted to select the fee(s) and enter 
payment information. 

 
 

 
  
 
 


